
Glassboro Board of Education 

Technology Report 

________________________________________ 

Technology Department Report 

March 11th, 2024 – April 15th, 2024 

Submitted by Chuck Baur 

 

Work Summary: 

1. Duo two factor authentication has successfully been implemented to all staff with district 

issued devices. Custodians, aides, and security personnel will be enrolled in the coming 

weeks. 

2. Successful implementation of restricted color printing for staff reducing district color 

printing costs.  

3. Additional strobes, external speakers, and panic buttons at Bowe school are scheduled for 

the week of April 15th.  

4. Panic button functionality to desktop phones is completed and tested at GHS, Bowe, 

Rodgers, and Bullock schools. Beach and Transportation buildings are next. 

5. Preliminary work for replacing all building door intercoms has commenced. Replacing 

older analog system with new IP based system.  

Work Order Statistics – as of 12:00PM on 4/15/24. 

Closed Work Orders: 314  

Open Work Orders: 84 

 

Completed Training:  

• Google Workplace Admin Training: 4/11/2024  


